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Flora Gardens Christmas Bazaar  
Friday 13th December – 3.30 – 5.30pm in the School Hall 

There will be lots of fun stalls and activities, as well as the chance to visit Santa in 
his grotto! 

Cake Competition – amazing prizes to be won! Bring them along on the day! 
Everyone is welcome – bring your family and friends.  

Miss Kelly will begin selling Raffle tickets on Tuesday next week, before and 
after school near the tuck shop. 

Thursday 19th December 
Our end of term assembly starts at 11.00am and parents/carers are invited to attend. End of 

term assemblies are always a lot of fun! We find out which House has the most House points so 
far and awards are given to individuals with the most points across the school. There are also 
awards given to those with 100% attendance for the term. The House singing competition is 

always highly entertaining! We hope to see you all there. 
 

School finishes at 1.30pm on the last day of term and there are no after school clubs on this 
day.  We really appreciate you collecting your children prompty at 1.30pm. 

 

What an amazing performance this afternoon from our very talented (and extemely 
cute) Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 pupils.  

We hope you all enjoyed it! 
Thank you to the staff and parent helpers who worked so hard to make the show 

spectacular, and a very big well done to all our performers.  
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Next Wednesday, the 
pupils will be having a 

special Christmas 
roast with all the 

trimmings for lunch! If 
your child usually has 

a packed lunch but 
would like a school 

meal for this day, then 
please let Mrs Hobman 
know and you can pay 
the £1.80 cost on Sims 

Pay. 

 
Friday 13th December is 

Christmas Jumper Day at 
Flora Gardens! 

We will be raising money 
for the charity  

‘Save the Children’. 
Pupils can wear a festive 

jumper to school and 
make a donation of your 

choice. 

  
Monday 9th December at 2.45pm in the 

School hall  
Y1 – Y6 will showcase what they have been 
learning in music this term and we will hear 

from our wonderful choir. 
Parents, family and friends are invited to come 

and support our pupils. 

 

  
 

 
On Tuesday we are 

having a Harry 
Potter themed 

lunch! There will 
also be a quiz with a 
special prize for the 
pupils to enter. We 
recommend they 
brush up on their 

Harry Potter 
knowledge over the 

weekend! 

 

 

Nursery – Livvie 

Reception – Leela 

Year 1 – Ruby 

Year 2 – Ebony 

Year 3 –  Ioana 

 Year 4 – Eesa 

Year 5 –  San 

Year 6 – Kayden 

PE – Ahmad Y1 

Music – Mohamed Y5 

4 West London Zone 
members delivered 
Christmas cards to 

elderly Octavia residents 
during their Christmas 
lunch at the Millennium 

Gloucester Hotel, 
Kensington. 


